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Dear Parents & Carers, 
 
We would like to inform you of an upcoming event on Friday 15th March. This special occasion 

is Red Nose Day 2024. 

 

Red Nose Day is very important to an amazing charity - Comic Relief. It supports families 

with children that have emotional and/or physical needs. To help these children your child will 
be able to buy a Red Nose from the school's House Captains at morning break time from 
Monday 11th March continuing to Friday 15th March. Please send your child into school with 
£2 for one Red Nose. On the first day of sale (Monday 11th March), we will only sell one nose 
per child but from Tuesday 12th, children will be able to buy multiple noses if they wish. EYFS 
& KS1 please send you child with the correct money in a named envelope. 
 

We are giving your child/children the opportunity to have a crazy hair day on Friday 15th 

March, although this does come with a small fee: £1. The more creative hairstyle the better – 
there will be a small prize on offer for most imaginative idea in each class. We understand 
money is tight for many households at the moment so, if you have more than one child in 
Woodlands, you are able to bring in £2 per family. School uniform to be worn as usual. 
 

If your child would also like to, we encourage them to participate in our riddle competition. 

This will take place on the morning of Red Nose Day, where your child will tell their riddle in 
front of their class - this event is optional.  
 
 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
The House Captains 
 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Red Noses: they’re silly, but will make a serious difference. 


